
 

 

 

 

 

26 October 2016 

LIFTING OF INTERIM STOP ORDER 
_________________________________________________________ 

The directors of Voyager Global Group Limited (to be renamed Cycliq Group Ltd) 

(Voyager or Company) are pleased to advise that that the Australian Securities 

Investments Commission (ASIC) has today lifted the interim stop order placed on the 

Company’s prospectus dated 29 September 2016 (Prospectus).  

The interim stop order was lifted following the lodgment by the Company of a 

replacement prospectus (Replacement Prospectus) with ASIC today which addressed 

all concerns raised in relation to the Prospectus. A copy of the Replacement 

Prospectus has also been released on the ASX.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Piers Lewis 

Director/Company Secretary 

Voyager Global Group Limited 

 

Phone: +61 8 6555 2950 

 

 

ENDS 

 


